FIVE BORO ELECTRICAL CONTRACTORS, ASS'N., INC.

355 Food Center Drive, Bronx, NY 10474
TEL: (718) 846-1102 » FAX: (718) 846-1103

E-mail - fiveboroelectric@gmail.com

President’s Message May 2022

I would like to thank everyone who attended our last meeting. | want to thank Brian
Fitzsimmons and his wife of Light Scape Automation for an informative presentation and door prizes.

At our next meeting on Tuesday May 17, 2022

Con Edison will be attending to help our members with their jobs. Con Ed will be bringing in their
computers, so bring along your case number to resolve your problems. The next presentation will be
by Frank Farina of Swis Inspection Services. The Seminar Topic will be on E.V. Electric vehicles charging
units installation. Ramon Lopez of the electrical training course will also have a guest speaker
Jacqueline Capriles of construction back-office experts, on how to obtain government contracts.

The Dinner dance is being held on May 20™ 2022 at El Caribe Caterers in Mill Basin. This year we have
the Honor of having the NYC DOB Assistant Commissioner Mr. Wehle swear in all our officers and E
Board Members. The price of the tickets is $125.00 PP., support your association and come out to your
Association’s Yearly Dinner Dance On May 20" 2022, and celebrate with us.

License renewal: Every licensee has 60 days prior to their birthday to start renewing their license.
Please don’t wait for the last minute to renew, we are hearing some horror stories and need you to
protect your livelihood. Renew your license early.

Thank you, Alan Riback and John Masone of the Scholarship Committee for the hard work providing
the scholarships being giving out at our June Meeting; great work.

See you at our next meeting,

Richard Martinez
5 Boro President
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